VILLAGE OF PORT EDWARDS
Port Edwards, Wisconsin

COMMITTEE: Parks
DATE: February 21, 2017

TO: ED SAYLOR

cc: JOSEPH ZURFLUH ERIK SAYLOR JP LACHAPELLE
ROLAND HAWK ROBB SIGLER DAILY TRIBUNE
RICK PIETTE WFHR/WGLX DIANE TREMMEL
JIM SCHUERMAN JENNIFER IVERSON JIM LEISER

Purpose of Meeting: Regular Monthly Meeting

Attendance: E. Savlor, R. Hawk, E. Saylor, R. Piette, D. Stewart

Absent:
Citizens:
Subjects Discussed, Action Taken, and Board Action Required:
Meeting called to order at 5:23 p.m,
1. Status of Disc Golf Course: The lanes and tee boxes are done and the chips have been spread. The baskets have been
ordered and will be delivered by the end of April. Still need to purchase materials for signs, setting the baskets and trash

cans but the project will still come within or under the budget after expenses. June 1, 2017 is the tentatively open date.

2. Status of Splash Pad: The committee came up with 4-5 locations within Ripple Creek Park for the splash pad but would
like to see designers come up with a couple designs to fit the location and then get an agreement from the public on the
direction to take.

3. Correspondence received: MSA and the Legacy Foundation will be giving a splash pad presentation, February 28 at
- 7:00 p.m. at the Alexander shelter house and the public is welcome.

Meeting adjourned at 6:00 p.m.

Erik Saylor - Chairman



